Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

This is the last week of the 3rd Quarter which ends on Friday, March 28. If your students are missing assignments, please encourage them to speak with their teachers about making them up. They may not receive full credit for making up late assignments, but any grade is better than not having a grade.

On Monday, March 31, we will have a Data Day for teachers and parents. Monday is a mandatory workday for teachers, and they will be completing grades, but from 10 am to 2 pm, teachers will be able have 15-minute data meetings about Interim results, NWEA results, and how you can help to improve your child's EOG scores this Spring.

Athletics (All events begin at 5 pm)

Baseball/Softball

Monday, March 24 - Mendenhall vs. Northeast @Home

Track

Wednesday, March 26 - Mendenhall vs. Northeast @Home

Any 8th grader interested in cheering at the high school can grab an interest packet from the main office. The last day to turn in your form will be Friday, March 28.

Parents, our students will have their Math and ELA Spring NWEA assessments this week on Wednesday and Thursday. Please make sure the students have a good night's rest and eat a good breakfast so that they can do their best. We will also end the week with a club day on Friday. Let's have a great week Rams!!
